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November 30, 2009 

 

To: Federal Election Commission, Washington, D.C. 20463 

 

From:  College of American Pathologists, ID# C00274944 

 

We recently filed amended reports for reporting periods from January, 2009,  

to October,  2009.  After an internal review of our processes, it was discovered  

that we were recording internal transfers on the FEC report that did not need 

to be recorded.  We have updated our processes and have corrected all  

affected reports.  Should you have any questions, please contact me at 

847-832-7307. 

 

Rosa A. Rosado 

Accountant 

College of American Pathologists 

325 Waukegan Road 

Northfield, IL 60093-2750 

 

 


